
Good news for Burneside.  

 

The Parish Council is organising a 

Community Fridge. It will be sited inside the 

church corridor. The Reverend and church 

wardens have generously agreed to provide 

this space for us all to access the contents of 

the fridge. 

It will contain perishable, fresh food, 

available to us all. We can share perfectly 

edible, surplus food instead of it being 

trucked off to landfill sites. 70 kilos of food is 

wasted, per person, per year in the UK,   70% 

of which is still edible. 

It will help put a stop to food waste, whether it is donated by local businesses, 

supermarkets, restaurants, allotments or surplus food from our own 

refrigerators. 

Anyone can give - anyone can take. A win win situation! 

By sharing food we can bring the community together - caring for those who 

would appreciate some help and promoting a more sustainable future. 

We need volunteers to help run this project, particularly those with catering or 

hygiene experience. 

 If you want to know more or have a desire to help -please contact Judith Notley 

judithnotley@gmail.com 

Thank you. 
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